
From:  
Sent: 06 October 2020 14:03 
To: Emma James <townclerk@okehampton.gov.uk> 
Subject: RE: Sheep Grazing on Dartmoor 
  
Dear Emma, 
  
Thank you for your email. Okehampton Common is a Site of Special Scientific Interest, Special Area 
of Conservation and subject to an Environmental Stewardship agreement.  In providing advice to the 
agreement holders and the Rural Payments Agency, who administer Environmental Stewardship 
agreements, Natural England has sought to help agreement holders ensure that their management 
will meet their agreement objectives. 
  
Kind Regards, 
  
Devon, Cornwall & Isles of Scilly Team 
Natural England 
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